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Honda Recalls Over 485,000 vehicles

Under pressure from the National Highway Transportation Administration to re-investigate and
expand a recall from 2003, Honda issues a recall on certain 1999-2002 Honda Accords, 1997-
2001 Honda Preludes and 1999-2000 Acura TLs.

(PRWEB) February 4, 2005 -- American Honda Motor Co. recently agreed to recall an additional 486,659
vehicles manufactured for model years 1997-2002. The models affected by the recall are 1999-2002 Honda
Accords, 1997-2001 Honda Preludes and 1999-2000 Acura TLs, with automatic transmissions. Federal law
requires that vehicles with automatic transmissions have a safety interlock which prevents the key from being
removed from the ignition if the car is not securely in Park. If the driver does not shift to park before removing
the key and fails to engage the parking brake, the vehicle could roll and a crash could occur. The new recall
number is 05V025000, and expands the previously issued recall 03V423000, which recalled 563,861 vehicles.
The recall is expected to begin during February 2005.

The expanded recall is a result of a defect petition prepared by the Center for Legal and Responsible Commerce
on behalf of a consumer who owned a vehicle that experienced the problems described in the 2003 recall, but
that Honda refused to fix. Consumers who believe they may be affected by this recall should contact Honda at
1-800-999-1009 or Acura at 1-800-382-2238. If consumers have any problems or need further information, they
should contact NHTSA's auto safety hotline at 1-888-327-4236.

About the Center for Legal and Responsible Commerce
The Center for Legal & Responsible Commerce (CLRC) was founded in 2003 to protect consumers from those
who would defraud them, corporations that market products or services in a fraudulent manner AND the class
action bar that seeks to reap huge legal fees and give the class members coupons toward their next purchase
with the defendant who harmed them.* The CLRC is Â�pro-commerce,Â� not Â�pro-consumerÂ� or
Â�pro-business.Â� The latter groups advocate laws that upset the balance that must exist for commerce to
take place at optimal levels. We seek to create a legal environment that ensures consumers will have recourse
against corporations that engage in unfair and deceptive practices, but also prevents corporations from being
subject to frivolous lawsuits.

Press Contact
David Piell
Center for Legal and Responsible Commerce
(847)955-1276 ext. 250

Mr. Piell is an attorney who is available for radio and television appearances. Mr. PiellÂ�s practice focuses on
protecting consumers and businesses from unfair and deceptive practices. Mr. Piell has significant experience
dealing with insurance companies and is familiar with industry practices. Mr. Piell has written extensively on
the politics of tort reform and injustices in the legal system.
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Contact Information
David Piell
CENTER FOR LEGAL & RESPONSIBLE COMMERCE
http://www.consumerprotectionlaw.org
847-955-1276

Online Web 2.0 Version
You can read the online version of this press release here.
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